
Motions regarding use of the IGA Reserve Accounts

Approval of Reserve Funds for Teaching Strategies Gold 

Motion:  The Intergovernmental Agreement Governing Board approves the release of $144,500 
from the IGA Administrative Reserve Account to the Collaboration for Early Childhood. The 
Collaboration will use these funds to expand Teaching Strategies Gold as outlined in this 
meeting.

Return of Reserve Funds

Motion: The Intergovernmental Agreement Governing Board return $2,885.19 each to District 
97, District 200 and the Village of Oak Park. This would be in compliance with the IGA which 
caps the Reserve Account at $325,000, and directs that any funds over that amount should be 
returned to the jurisdictions. This directive was also referenced in the memo dated February 
21, 2018. 


